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Atascadero To honor the memory of Joanne Main, the 
former CEO of the Atascadero Chamber of Commerce, 
Atascadero Elks Lodge No. 2733 recently donated 
$500 to Friends of the Library to help the new 
Atascadero Martin Polin Library.  
 
Main was a strong supporter of the Atascadero library. 
She and her husband, David Main, were founders of 
the library's recent expansion campaign.  
 
SLO County- The Central Coast Women's League 
recently raised $10,600 during its annual Bingo for 
Breast Cancer Fundraiser. Recipients of the funds are: 
Community Action Partnership of San Luis Obispo, 
which received $8,480 to fund free mammograms for 
community members younger than 50 who are at risk 
and uninsured; and Enhancement Inc., which received 
$2,120 to help provide breast cancer related 
treatments.  
 

 
Pacific Wildlife Care, a local 
nonprofit organization that 
rehabilitates sick and injured 
wildlife for release into the wild, 
recently received the gift from  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
four local businesses of a solar hot water system 
at its Morro Bay facility. The donors were: 
Atascadero's Semmes & Co. Builders Inc., 
Solarponics Inc. and Hutch Heating and Air; and 
Reid Roofing of Paso Robles. 

 
 
 
 


